
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memo 
 
To:  Council 
 
From:  Alain Muise, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Date:  May 10, 2022 
 
Subject: Tax Rates – Residential, Resource, and Commercial 
 
 
In anticipation of the tax bills going out, it is required for Council to establish the tax 
rates. 
 
The recommendation is to maintain the rates at $1.11 for Residential and Resource, and 
$2.29 for Commercial. 
 
Proposed Motion: 
 
Be it moved that Council approve the tax rates at $1.11 for Residential and Resource, and 
$2.29 for Commercial for the Fiscal Year 2022-2023. 
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